

DEPENDENTS BRIEFED—Lieutenant Colonel Paul Nakamura, leader of the 29th Infantry Brigade personal affairs team is pictured briefing dependents of Maui National Guardsmen on their rights and privileges at a meeting in the Wailuku Armory last Sunday afternoon.—29th Brigade photo.

Guardsmen Leave Maui Monday

National Guardsmen based on Maui will be bidding alo-ha to their families and friends on Monday morning.

Shortly after 10 a.m. Monday, they will be boarding wo C-124 planes at Kahului Airport for the flight to Oanu's Schofield Barracks.

Today's issue of The Maui News contains, on pages 13 through 16, a special fourpage section of stories, photos and messages of aloha and well-wishes from the community to the Guardsmen.

The men are all members of the First Battalion, 299th Infantry, 29th Infantry Brigade (Selective 'Reserve Force). The SRF designation is given to the Army's toppriority units.

They were called to active duty, effective Monday, May 13. The announcement of the active duty status for the 4,000-plus National Guardsmen and Army Reservists in Hawaii—"for a period of 24 months, unless sooner released, or later"—was made April 11 by President John-

The Guardsmen will begin arriving at Kahului Airport at 8:30 a.m. on Monday. A special "Aloha" program, coordinated by the Chamber of Commerce, will be held from 8:30 to 9:45 a.m.

The program, to be held in

the terminal's banyan tree the terminal's banyan tree area, calls for brief comments by: George Bogar, president, Chamber of Commerce; Lieutenant Colonel John D'Araujo, commander, First Battalion; County Chairman Elmer F. Cravalho, and Father Andrew Putnam representations er Andrew Putnam, repre-senting the Council of Churches.

Entertainment will be provided by the Danny Kapoi (with Viola and Hula Girls) and Buddy Fo groups, and the Baldwin High School band will serenade the Guardsmen as they board the planes.

Editori

ALOHA NATIONAL GUARD

Maui bids aloha to her units of the Hawaii National Guard. On Monday some 300 of the Island's young men will leave to answer a call to active duty in the service of their country. Our good wishes go with them. The call to active duty was the culmination of many years of hard work and diligent practice of the skills of soldiering by the local group, work and practice that earned them the rating of Special Reserve and so placed them high on the priority list for service. It is a designation of which to be proud; it is a call of which to

Our good wishes and aloha also go to the families, to the wives and children the men are leaving behind. They too have a battle to fight in the coming months as they readjust to a household which will be without its normal head for sometime to come. They deserve the best help and support the

community can give to them.

And so today, with the rest of Maui, we raise our hand in salute to the men of the Maui units of the National Guard, men who are carrying on in the proud tradition of a guard which was organized in 1893, which first saw service in that year and which had answered the call to duty many times since. A guard which did heroic work in World War I, which formed the nucleus of the famed 100th battalion in World War II and which itself saw service in the South Pacific during the long dark days of that war.

As our men leave, they carry with them a proud tradition, a history of work well done, a banner that floats high in the soft tradewinds of our Islands. And as they leave they carry also with them the warm wishes of all of Maui.

Good luck to you . . . and hurry home!

Sadness In Hana Due To Callup

By Josephine K. Medeiros HANA—This tiny community has shown signs of sadness since military authorities issued orders for the "call-up" of more than 4,000 of Hawaii's Reserves and National Guardsmen. Farewell parties have been in order during this period as Hana will lose three of its young, married men who were well established and along the way in bringing up their families.

The Hana men, who will depart here Sunday and then gather at the Kahului Airport for a flight to their training base on Oahu, are: Sergeant Stanley Akoi, and Specialists 4 Dennis Kahula and John Kaha-

Sergeant Akoi is the son of Mrs. Hannah Akoi and the late. Samuel Akoi, Jr., and is on the staff at Hotel Hana-Maui. He has been with the Maui unit of the Guard for more than five years. He is married to the former Julie Fernandez, of Makawao, and is the father of four children, the oldest being seven.

Specialist Kahula, who was on the staff of Sears, Roebuck & Co., at Kahului, is the son of Mr. and Mrs. Henry Kahula of Hana. He has been a Guardsman for about five years. He leaves behind his wife Elizabeth, and two young children, with a third child expected in

Mrs. Kahula is the daughter



DEPENDENTS BRIEFED—Lieutenant Colonel Paul Nakamua, leader of the 29th Infantry Brigade personal affairs team s pictured briefing dependents of Maui National Guardsmen on their rights and privileges at a meeting in the Wailuku Armory last Sunday afternoon.—29th Brigade photo-

ardsmen Leave Maui Monday

National Guardsmen based n Maui will be bidding alona to their families and riends on Monday morning.
Shortly after 10 a.m. Monlay, they will be boarding
wo C-124 planes at Kahului Airport for the flight to Oau's Schofield Barracks.

Today's issue of The Maui Vews contains, on pages 13 hrough 16, a special fourpage section of stories, photos and messages of aloha and well-wishes from the community to the Guardsmen.

The men are all members of the First Battalion, 299th Infantry, 29th Infantry Brigade (Selective Reserve Force). The SRF designation is given to the Army's toppriority units.

They were called to active duty, effective Monday, May 13. The announcement of the active duty status for the 4,000-plus National Guards-men and Army Reservists in Hawaii—"for a period of 24 months, unless sooner re-leased, or later"—was made

April 11 by President John-

The Guardsmen will begin arriving at Kahului Airport at 8:30 a.m. on Monday. A special "Aloha" program, coordinated by the Chamber of Commerce, will be held from 8:30 to 9:45 a.m.

The program, to be held in

the terminal's banyan tree area, calls for brief comments by: George Bogar, president, Chamber of Commerce; Lieutenant Colonel John D'-Araujo, commander, First Battalion; County Chairman Elmer F. Cravalho, and Fath-er Andrew Putnam, repre-senting the Council of Churches.

Entertainment will be provided by the Danny Kapoi (with Viola and Hula Girls) and Buddy Fo groups, and the Baldwin High School band will serenade the Guardsmen as they board the planes.

ALOHA NATIONAL GUARD

Maui bids aloha to her units of the Hawaii National Guard. On Monday some 300 of the Island's young men will leave to answer a call to active duty in the service of their country. Our good wishes go with them. The call to active duty was the culmination of many years of hard work and diligent practice of the skills of soldiering by the local group, work and practice that earned them the rating of Special Reserve and so placed them high on the priority list for service. It is a designation of which to be proud; it is a call of which to

Our good wishes and aloha also go to the families, to the wives and children the men are leaving behind. They too have a battle to fight in the coming months as they readjust to a household which will be without its normal head for sometime to come. They deserve the best help and support the community can give to them.

And so today, with the rest of Maui, we raise our hand in salute to the men of the Maui units of the National Guard, men who are carrying on in the proud tradition of a guard which was organized in 1893, which first saw service in that year and which had answered the call to duty many times since. A guard which did heroic work in World War I, which formed the nucleus of the famed 100th battalion in World War II and which itself saw service in the South Pacific during the long dark days of that war.

As our men leave, they carry with them a proud tradition, a history of work well done, a banner that floats high in the soft tradewinds of our Islands. And as they leave they carry also with them the warm wishes of all of Maui.

Good luck to you . . . and hurry home!

Sadness In Hana Due To Callup

By Josephine K. Medeiros HANA-This tiny community has shown signs of sadness since military authorities issued orders for the "call-up" of more than 4,000 of Hawaii's Reserves and National Guardsmen. Fare-well parties have been in order during this period as Hana will lose three of its young, married men who were well established and along the way in bringing up their families.

The Hana men, who will depart here Sunday and then gather at the Kahului Airport for a flight to their training base on Oahu, are: Sergeant Stanley Akoi, and Specialists 4 Dennis Kahula and John Kahalehoe.

Sergeant Akoi is the son of Mrs. Hannah Akoi and the late Samuel Akoi, Jr., and is on the staff at Hotel Hana-Maui. He has been with the Maui unit of the Guard for more than five vears. He is married to the former Julie Fernandez, of Makawao, and is the father of four children, the oldest being seven.

Specialist Kahula, who was on the staff of Sears, Roebuck & Co., at Kahului, is the son of Mr. and Mrs. Henry Kahula of Hana. He has been a Guardsman for about five years. He leaves behind his wife Elizabeth, and two young children, with a third child expected in June.

Mrs. Kahula is the daughter of Mrs. Elizabeth Konohia, of Hana, and Peter Konohia, of

Specialist Kahalehoe, the grandson of Maria Marciel, was on the staff of Hotel Hana-Maui until less than three weeks ago, when he went on the payroll of the County's Hana Road De-partment. He has one son and is married to the former Bernardine Koko of Hana.